

7 August 2023

Windrush Generation event at the LBM, Thursday 28 September

Dear Members

You may recall that last year we had the pleasure of showing around the Museum a few of the "Windrush Generation", who many years ago had come from the Caribbean to work for LT. On Thursday 28 September we are endeavouring to get more of the now rapidly reducing survivors of that group to join us at the Museum. We need to hear and record their memories so that we can document their contribution to the LT story.

Many of you who are former LT staff may have spent time with them and have a tale to tell.

As a Member, you are of course always welcome at the Museum but you would be especially welcome on that day. If you are still in touch with ex-LT staff from any section who originated from the Caribbean, then we would especially like to invite them to accompany you. If that is the case, please let me know at rrs@rogerstagg.co.uk so that we can personalise the invitation.

The event is being arranged with the considerable assistance of a group of LBM volunteers headed up by Sharon Burton. Our Chairman Leon Daniels will formally host the event and set out to record on tape as many memories as possible.

We look forward to seeing you on the day. The Museum will be open from 10am.

Roger Stagg

Vice-Chair



